
From: eve kornhauser
To: Karen Edwards; Michael Behrendt
Subject: proposed Church Hill parking lot
Date: Saturday, May 07, 2022 4:59:48 PM

Dear Michael and Karen,

It is appalling to me to think Durham would consider adding more asphalt to our town,
especially considering the huge and unsightly Mill Plaza lot that already exists (and that has
never been full to my knowledge).

We also know that EVERY tree and natural area serves a vital function for keeping our
environment healthier. Adding yet another lot and mowing down a natural area is a terrible
idea.

Sincerely,
Eve Kornhauser
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